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• 4/13 Finance Committee and Ms. Hunt, BA-health insurance renewals 
presented by our brokers from Doyle Alliance.  Ms. Hunt was able to secure 
an increase of 6.2 percent rather than the anticipated 10 percent, saving 
the district considerable money. 

• 4/20,4/27,4/28 Finance Committee, Dr. Ponds, Ms. Hunt, BA, Cathy 
Kondrick, MEA, Natalie Burell, MEA, Jeff Freeman, MPA-after receiving the 
preliminary budget back from the county, we began a collaborative process 
to identify priorities within the budget and potential areas for cuts.  The 
intention of this process is to build the budget as collaboratively and 
transparently as possible. The content of these conversations is 
confidential, however all parties had access to multiple data sources. 


